Rt. 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341
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Mr. Bruce Bradley

Dept. of Anthropology
Southern Methodist University
Dallas, Texas 75275

Dear Bruce:

It was so nice to receive your letter and learn of your
current activities. 1looks as if you have been mighty busy this
year., My work in lithics keeps snowballing and I just can't keep
current with correspondence but have found time to complete a
couple of papers. dJust finished the one on pressure flaking for
Wilmsen and have another in the mill.

£ I am sorry we missed you in Tucson this year. Called Betty
and hoped you would be home on Semester break. Had a nice visit
with your mother and learned of your department changes and your
work. Also had a nice visit with the people at the University

and was allowed to study the Murray Springs material. Also visited
at Tempe and with Al Goodyear and saw many collections.

| I am disappointed that Joel did not get the grant for
‘functional experiments. It is certainly a part of the lithic
field which needs exploring. Actual funcitional experiments and
studies would certainly add to our meager knowledge of tool types
and their uses.

I do not plan to go to the meetings in Msy. Just too darn
expensive. But I hope we can get together this summer. I have
several commitments cut the only firm one is the field school and
the acceptance of a $1500.00 scholarship for my student at Forest
Grove, Oregon on Aggust the 9th. Hope after that I can visit the
Ozette site. Our school will be from June 15th to July 15th and
hope you can come by and pay us a visit. TYou are always welcome.

I understand from Marie Wormington that George's site in Wyogk
holds great promise of a Folsom breakthru. Hope we can get there
this summer. Hope that your film contract works out well. Sounds
'great. Just had a letter from Dick Gound and he says he will see
Francois in Canberra in May. Prancois also writes that he will
visit us in Kimberly in Sept. Hope so.

Do have a good summer, Bruce, And get by and see us if you can.
With best wishes,

Don E. Crabtree
Give our regards to Joel and our

congratulations to Fred on his
promotion.



